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CDRP FUNDING 2011-12 
 

Purpose 
 

1. To update the CDRP Board on progress with 2011-12 funding.  
 
Background 
 

2. In 2011-12 the CDRP received funding as follows: 
 
Safer & Stronger Communities Fund (SSCF) 
o £41,915 in SSCF funding was received.   This is a reduction of 30% compared with 

SSCF funding in 2010-11.  This funding was used to employ the Partnership 
Support Officer and ASB Caseworker. 

 
CDRP Pooled Fund 
o £26,272 available.  There will be no contributions to the Pooled Fund in 2011-12.  

The Pooled Fund does not need to be spent by the end of the financial year.   
 
3. Potential Future Funding 

 
Requests for funding in the future may include: 

3.1 Transport for victims of domestic abuse to attend SARC (Sexual Assault Referral Centre) in    
Peterborough. 

3.2       Running a programme in Cambourne to reduce increasing levels of domestic abuse. 
3.3       Funding to Cambridge Mediation Service to refer cases of neighbour disputes and ASB.  
 
4. CDRP Funding Position 2011-12  
4.1 The attached table shows the current CDRP funding position.     
 
 

 


